
Dear patient, 
 
We are excited to be taking care of you at Bellevue hospital gynecology clinic. We 
are located in ambulatory care building on the 4th floor, letter 4C.  You will need to 
bring a red clinic card with you to register.  When you register, please tell the 
receptionist you are here to see Dr. Lerner and that you are “NIC”.  The address for 
Bellevue hospital is 462 1st avenue, located on 1st avenue and east 28th street. 
 
If this is your first time in our hospital, you need to go the business office first to 
obtain a red clinic card and a medical record number.  It is located on the 1st floor 
next to the elevators.  Please allow 45 minutes prior to your appointment to obtain 
your card there.  
 
Bellevue hospital is a public city hospital taking care of many patients with limited 
recourses, so things run slowly and waits are long at times but you get good care.  
We appreciate your patience.  Please allow at least 2 hours for your visit. 
 
 
To reach us, please email at veronica.lerner@nyumc.org or leave a voicemail at  
646 450 4394.  Please note there is no direct line available to communicate in real 
time, so when you call please leave your name, medical record number and time 
best to reach you.  Email is a more efficient and faster way to communicate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Veronica Lerner MD 
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